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ABSENCE 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO SEND 

IN A NOTE OF EXPLANATION 

IF YOUR CHILD HAS BEEN 

ABSENT FROM SCHOOL. 

NURSERY  FUND 

Term 2  £30 until Easter 

Jan  £8  Feb £8  March 

£8 

Many thanks to all parents 

who have paid.  Please 

check with your class 

teacher to ensure you are 

up to date. 

 

Dates to Remember 

 

7th  March  World Book Day 

11th -15th March  Parent Interview 

Week (12.45pm finish all week, no 

waiting class) 

15th March  Mr Hulaballoo visit 

18th March  School closed (SDD) 

28th March Jo Jingles 

15th -26th April  Easter holidays 

29th April Term 3 starts 

 

 

                     

This month our topic is Fairytales and we 

will be enjoying reading lots of traditional 

fairytales. We will also be enjoying a visit 

from Mr Hulaballoo. If your child has a 

favourite fairytale story please send it in to 

Nursery for quiet room story time. 

 

How you can help us. 

Help your child to recognise their name. 

Help your child touch count objects as they count. 

Talk about events, e.g. A typical day, sequencing these in the 

correct order.  Use positional language e.g. Beside, behind, 

under etc.   

        

Chatterbox 

We are introducing a ‘Chatterbox’. The children 

will take turns to bring the box home and return 

the next day with an item in the box to show their 

friends.  This is to encourage the children to 

speak to a larger group of children and answer 

questions from their peers.          

Attendance and Punctuality 

It is very important that your child attends Nursery everyday, 

unless they are ill. If your child is ill we ask that you send a 

letter of explanation on their return. Nursery starts at 9am 

each day (classroom doors open at 8.55am). The Nursery 

outside doors are locked at 9.05am.   

Doors open at 1.15pm in the afternoon and we encourage you to 

come into the classroom to see what your child has been 

learning. All children should be collected by 1.30pm as 

teachers are involved in meetings after school. 

 

We will have a visit from Jo 

Jingles again on 7th and 28th 

March. We are really enjoying 

learning new songs and learning how 

to play different musical 

instruments. 

 

During 11-14th March you will have the 

opportunity to come and meet with your 

child’s teacher to discuss your child’s 

progress. This is a great opportunity to 

find out how your child is getting on and 

we ask that all parents attend these 

meetings. 

 


